
BBQ Fundraiser – 18 April 2009
The Red Hat Chapter held a fundraiser at the Wal-Mart in Hope Mills, 

NC in an effort to help raise funds for the Rigger Memorial to be 
placed at the Airborne and Special Operations Museum this summer.

I think all present would call it a success - The RHC raised just over $1000 after 
all the bills were paid.  Nothing like a bunch of Parachute Riggers getting the job 
done!  A special thanks to all that helped that day, without you it wouldn’t have 

been possible.

The site in Hope Mills, NC The serving line hard at work

Most stood with signs, others 
did the job sitting down

An end of the day snapshot


